
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 17 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
We are delighted to announce that the ‘Rudolph Run’ will take place again this term, on Tuesday 5 
December 2023 between 3.00pm and 4.00pm, during after school electives. 
 
The Rudolph Run is a sponsored run, in aid of Nelson’s Journey, a local based charity which helps 
bereaved children.  Students’ sponsors must ensure payment is made by Tuesday 12 December 
2023.  
 
The below permission slip will need to be returned to confirm receipt of attendance.  Upon return 
students will be able to collect a sponsor form from Mrs Butcher.  Students will be unable to take 
part if the permission slip is not returned. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Butcher  
Teacher of Mathematics 
Christmas Club Lead 
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Permission Slip – Rudolph Run 

 
I hereby give permission for my child to complete the charity Rudolph Run on Tuesday 5 December 
2023. 
 
Student name: ____________________________________ Form Group: ________ 
 
Parent name: _________________________ Signature: _____________________________ 
 
Date: ________________________________  
 

Please return your completed slip to Mrs Butcher by Monday 4 December 2023. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


